What’s Happening at Jenkins

Weekly Activities

Sunday - Worship - 10 a.m.
Sunday School - Pre-K - 5" Grade - 10 a.m.

Al-Anon - 7:30 p.m.
Tuesday - Praise Team - 6 - 7 p.m. - No practice 2/14

Bells Practice - 7 p.m. - No practice 2/14
Choir Practice - 7:30 p.m - No practice 2/14

Wednesday - Bible Study - 10:30 a.m.
Thursday - Alcoholics Anonymous - 7:00 p.m.
Saturday Men’s Bible Study - 8:30 a.m. (light breakfast at 8 a.m.)

1** & 3" Saturdays of the month

Record of Giving

Offering Budget $4,423
February 5%

Offering $5,272
Capital Expenditures $95
Attendance 84

Upcoming Meetings & Events
Feb. 13 - Ladies Aid Meeting - 11:30 a.m.

Feb. 19 - Soup and Sandwich - 11:30 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Mar. 12 - Daylight Savings begins - “Spring” forward one hour.



Mar. 13 - Ladies Aid Meeting - 11:30 a.m.
Mar. 15 - Next session of Wednesday Night Family Life begins

Soup & Sandwich Luncheon

All you can eat soup and sandwich immediately following the Worship Service on
February 19th -- $10 for Adults; $4 for children 6 -11; children 5 and under are
free. We need soup donations and helpers. Ladies Aid will be having a bake
table and is looking for donations.

BWMC Snacks

Jenkins Memorial Church has "adopted" the ER at Baltimore Washington Medical
Center. The ER has 3 shifts with approximately 30 to 40 people on each shift. As
a way of showing our appreciation for their service to our community, we would
like to provide snacks from Jenkins and take prayer requests that they may have. If
you would like to donate, please bring in snacks (individual portions) and leave
them in the basket marked BWMC that will be located under the coat racks.

Ideas for snacks: Breakfast bars; Granola bars; Nuts; Pretzels; Chips; Candy Bars
(no homemade items please)

If you have any questions, please contact Debi McDowell at 410-315-9658.

"In the same way, let your light shine before others, that they may see your good
deeds and glorify your Father in heaven." Matthew 5:16

NCEON Current Needs
Current Urgent Needs: Pasta Noodles/Spaghetti, Spaghetti Sauce; Peanut Butter;
Jelly; and of course cash donations are always welcome.

Please place your donations in the box under the coat rack.



